
 

“Rob and the Hoodies” – performed by Vienna’s English Theatre 
 

Like every year, we had the pleasure of welcoming a group of young 
actresses and actors. 

This year’s play gave them the opportunity to show how funny the story 
of Rob and his friends can be presented. 

Of course, there were some serious issues in the play, such as bullying, 
stealing and having to stand up for one’s rights. 

Anyway - it was certainly good fun watching this performance. 
We are all looking forward to next year’s play. 

 
Richard Lobnig 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 
 


